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Going for Gold with God 

 

Friday 16th September 2022 

Our Amazing Stars! 

 

 

 

We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assembly. Here are our wonderful 

winners from this week… 

 

Red Class: Orla 

Yellow Class: Olivia 

Green Class: Noah G 

Indigo Class: Noah 

Violet Class: Kaison 

 

Congratulations to all our shiny stars! 

Attendance- Race to 5! 

Each week our classes are aiming to have an attendance of 95% and above. A star is given for each time 

they hit the target, once 5 stars are collected….an afternoon treat of biscuits and juice has been earnt! 

 

Congratulations to Green Class for winning the 

attendance. 

Well done to Red, Yellow, Indigo and Violet Class                

who each achieved a star for 95% attendance and 

above. 

 

 

Week beginning: 5.9.22 

Red Class 99% 

Yellow Class 99% 

Green Class 100% 

Indigo Class 98% 

Violet Class 98% 
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Welcome Back! 

A fantastic start to the new academic year and welcome back to all of our new and old pupils 

and families, as well as new and old staff! A busy start to the year so far, all of our pupils have 

come back with smiles, laughter and a Going for Gold attitude towards their school life. Swimming 

has started again for Violet Class, Yellow Class will be going to Forest School, our TMPF values day 

was great fun and we are looking forward to starting our CADSSA events next week. 

 

 

Parking Safely 

We politely ask that those who drive to school park safely, considerately and responsibly 

remembering to be mindful of other road users and community members. On such a narrow road, 

we try our best to keep our children, families and wider community safe and ask that you do not 

park on the yellow lines. We also wish to remind you that parking on the hospital car park is for 

visitors and patients only. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the School Office is not open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons.  If you 

have an emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. Thank you. 
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God Bless The Queen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Due to the saddest of news from Buckingham Palace recently, the Worship Council and pupils at 

our school took part in several commemorative events to remember The Queen and her family.  

 

This is a highly significant moment in all our lives and in British history. Therefore, as a school, we 

held a reflective class worship, including a two-minute silence within our classes. 

  

Over the coming weekend, children may struggle to understand what they see in the news and 

online. As we come together as a country and nation to remember The Queen and celebrate her 

life we welcome you to share this prayer with your children.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have also been invited to write messages, prayers, thoughts, reflections and kind 

words about The Queen in our condolence book within school.  
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Going for Gold with God 

 

Head Girl 

Kayla 

Deputy Head Girl 

Maggie 

 
Head Boy, Head Girl and Deputies Announcement 

 

On Monday, we had the pleasure of appointing our new Head Boy, Head Girl and Deputy Head 

Boy and Girl.  

Many reasons are taken into consideration when choosing our Head Boy and Head Girl, including 

attendance, thoughtfulness, attitude to learning, positivity and perseverance. With this in mind, it 

was a difficult decision to make, but we know our Head Boy, Head Girl and Deputies will be able 

to fulfil their roles brilliantly.  

Joshua said, ‘I will be an excellent role model to the younger members of our school and I want 

everyone to have fun and learn at school’. He is also looking forward to being a representative for 

our school within our community.  

Kayla, who also shares the excitement to represent our school within her local area, said, ‘I am 

looking forward to being a responsible and caring Head Girl, I will make sure everyone is happy at 

school. Helping people is part of my new role, so I would like people to know that they can come 

to me if they need to’.  

Congratulations to Joshua and Kayla (Head Boy and Head Girl) and to Joseph and Maggie who 

are our new Deputies.  

 

 

Head Boy                                                                                                                                                                        

Joshua                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Boy 

Joseph 
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School Council, Worship Council and Eco Council Announcement 

Last week, the children had an extremely tough decision to make with regards to nominating our 

new School, Worship and Eco Council representatives for each of our classes. 

Congratulations to you all! 

 

    School Council                                       Worship Council                                   Eco Council 

Red Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

Ella B and Seth                                               Brody and Lilly                                 Bethany and Devon 

Yellow Class  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kameel and Eleanor S                         Mia-Grace and Emmett                               Finley and Mia T 
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Green Class  

 

  

 

  

 

 

    

  Logan and Charlie                                     Noah and Roman                             Esme S and Lucy 

Indigo Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

    Skyla and Olivia                                         Abel and Luna                                Freddy and Preston 

Violet Class  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Isaac and Sophie Noah and Ellie  Jonathan and Linkoln 
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Red Class News 

 

What a fantastic start to the new school year!  

We are so happy to have spent the last two weeks getting to know 

your wonderful children. They have all settled brilliantly and their 

personalities are shining through.  

We have been busy exploring our new classroom, outdoor 

environment, making new friends and taking part in lots of fun 

lessons including: art, music, Spanish and PE. 

 

A gentle reminder for our parents and guardians. 

Please, if you have not already done so, all data collection sheets 

and consent forms need to be returned to Miss Morris in the office. 

If you have already returned the forms, many thanks. 

Next week, we will be taking our new school photograph for the 

local paper and social media. We are looking forward to sharing 

our amazing smiles with everyone. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 
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Yellow Class News 

We have had two very busy and exciting weeks in Yellow class! 

We have all settled in well and although our day is quite different in Y1/2, we are getting used to 

our new routines. 

 

We've been deepening our understanding of numbers (up to 20, 50 or 100) in our Maths lessons. In 

English, we have been labelling and captioning photos from our story and in Science, we had fun 

searching for living and non-living things. There were all kinds of surprises in the flower pots! 

Another thing we particularly enjoyed was our theme day, reflecting on the TMPF values (trust, 

mindfulness, peace, friendship). In the pictures you can see us taking part in a variety of these 

activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk


Bishop Rawle C. E. Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royal Walk, Cheadle, Staffordshire. ST10 1QA. Telephone: 01538 702355 opt 5. E-mail: office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

Going for Gold with God 

 

Green Class News 

A fantastic start to the new academic year for Green Class.  

We have been very busy learning about Place Value in Maths and we have started our new 

English text, ‘The Stone Age Boy’.  

Last week, we had a fun filled day. With new members of the class, we thoroughly enjoyed 

getting to know one another, working as a team and focusing on our core values, Trust, 

Mindfulness, Peace and Friendship. The children participated in yoga, traversing, dance and a 

variety of mindfulness tasks.  

Take a look at our class pictures below… 
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Indigo Class News 

A fantastic start to the term, we have all 

enjoyed reading our English text, Gorilla by 

Anthony Browne. Writing fantastic stories, 

imagining that we were flying through the air 

on an adventure. In Maths, we have been 

completing lots of work on Place Value and in 

Science, we went on a ‘sound’ walk.  

In the first week, we had a great day focusing 

on our core values, Trust, Mindfulness, Peace 

and Friendship. Everyone enjoyed working as a 

team, getting to know each other, dancing, 

laughing and helping. 
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Violet Class News 

 

We have had an extremely busy start to the new school year; from settling into our new classroom 

to making a splash in our swimming lessons. Everyone cannot wait to continue showing off our 

expert swimming techniques every Monday (Please remember to send written permission in if you 

would like your child to wear goggles). 

 

Working tremendously hard so far, we have made an exciting start to our subjects and topics this 

half-term; it is clear that we have some History fanatics within Violet Class and I’m sure they will 

WOW you at home with their new knowledge.  

 

 

It was a very difficult decision voting in our new School Councillors, Eco Councillors and Worship 

Councillors. However, our new representatives must have stood out and shone to the rest of the 

class, as they were chosen by their peers. Violet Class are looking forward to seeing events and 

new ideas that are presented by the councils.  
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Dates for your Diary 

 

06.09. 22 School opens for the new academic year. 

13.09.22 Stoke City Assembly 

19.09.22 School Closed 

21.09.22 NSPCC Assembly 

23.09.22 World Cup Celebrations. Years 5 and 6, TCA 13:00-15:00 

26.09.22 NSPCC Year 5 and 6 workshop 

29.09.22 Y5 and Y6 Bikeability 

07.10.22 Tempest Photographs (07:45-12:00) 

11.10.22 Flu jabs- whole school 

12.10.22 Y4 Bikeability 

17.10.22 Parent’s Evening 15:30 -18:00 

19.10.22 Year 6 Maths Quiz, TCA. 09:30 – 11:30 

21.10.22 Wear Red for Racism, activity morning, parents and carers invited to join us, 

more details to follow soon. 

18.11.22 Basketball Year 5 and 6, TCA. 13:00- 15:00 
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